
 

         
           

         

 

  

         

      

 

 

        

         

       
 

   

  

  

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

  

 
 

  

    

Bridge Rehabilitation 
WIS 120 over Sugar Creek 

Walworth County 

April 24, 2020 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation will be coordinating bridge deck repairs on the WIS 120 bridge over 
Sugar Creek in Walworth County beginning Monday May 4th. WIS 120 will be closed at Sugar Creek. Bridge deck will 
be repaired and overlaid. Bridge approach pavement will be overlaid. 

Construction Schedule: 

• May 4th, Construction Starts - Close WIS 120 over Sugar Creek for bridge deck repairs 

• Late May,Open WIS 120 (target May 21st) 

Traffic Impacts/Detours: 

• WIS 120 will be closed to all traffic beginning May 4th. 

• Through traffic will be detoured along WIS 11 and IH 43. 

• Open WIS 120 to traffic prior to Memorial Day 

Project Contacts: 

Matt Buska, Project Construction Leader, (715) 252-6787, Matt.Buska@foth.com 

Kurt Flierl, Project Manager, (414)-750-3085, kurt.flierl@dot.wi.gov 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation – Dedicated people creating transportation 

solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 
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